
BUILDING  A
MOVEMENT: LABOR
INTERNSHIP

HARRY BRIDGES CENTER
FOR LABOR STUDIES

Applications for Spring 2022 currently OPEN 
until Monday, March 21st, 11:59PM
The Building a Movement Labor (BAM) Internship is a PAID 
internship program that connects undergraduate students at the 
University of Washington with the local labor movement, through 
partnerships with community organizations engaged with this 
work on a variety of levels.

Build connections and relationships with folks working in labor.

Learn about the history of labor organizing. 

Develop meaningful professional and leadership skills. 

Create and engage in spaces that discuss how our efforts can 
collectively contribute to the broader labor movement and the 
systemic liberation of all working (and non-working) peoples. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE VISIT: 
LABOR.WASHINGTON.EDU/
BAM-LABOR-INTERNSHIP

Questions? Please contact Yasmin Ahmed at
ypahmed@uw.edu




